Unless the weather is poor, we do encourage students to go outside during social
times and get some fresh air. Because the temperature in Buxton can be chilly, we do
allow students to wear ankle boots. These must be plain black, FLAT, ankle boots. No
wedges or heels. They must be leather or leather-look, polishable ankle boots — no
other materials are allowed. No coloured logos or stitching.

Please see below for guidance:




